
  
 

GRAEME WILLIAMS  OBJECT  Submission ID:  214497 

Organisation:  N/A  

Key issues: Traffic Location:  New South Wales 2577 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 11/15/2024 6:54:18 PM 

 
I am concerned with this operation and the vacinity where it is proposed and the very heavy traffic which will 
be very costly to council as the wear and tear involved on roads not intended for this purpose. 

This kind of operation is definitely needed but it should be adjacent to the highway and main road but not 
suburban streets. 
 

 




